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Dorothy Menasco

From: Paula lsler

Sent;  Wednesday, February 18, 2009 11:56 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco
Subject: Docket No. 080077-T}

Hi Dorothy.

Please change the effective date of the cancellation in the docket title to February 9, 2009, the date the Commission
received the company's letter requesting cancellation. Thanks.
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